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Letter of Authorization

Date: September 2, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for Bruce Touzel (Senior Regulatory Compliance Engineer) to act as

a representative for all matters related to FCC approvals of Sensity products.

Sincerely,

&7]

Christopher Hizer

Sr. Staff Engineer; Regulatory Compliance and Quality
Sensity Systems, Inc.

1237 Arques Ave., Sunnyvale CA 94085

1237 Arques Ave. Sunnyvale California 94085 408.841.4200 www.sensity.com



